
Call for Volunteers

27 May 2024

Dear Tōtara Parents and Caregivers,

Hopefully you are aware that Tōtara Syndicate will be hosting a Car Boot and Garage
Sale on Sunday the 9th of June. This is a fundraiser for the Syndicate with money raised
going towards the purchase of learning resources and experiences for senior students.

Tōtara Syndicate teachers have already put their hands up to help set up and run the
event, but we do need more volunteers to ensure the day goes smoothly.

The following positions need to be covered at various stages of the morning. You won’t
necessarily need to be on deck for the entire period of time indicated.

Role Responsibilities Time People

A Admission of stall-holders and sellers’ cars.
Positioning of car boot sellers’ cars. 7.30am - 8.45am 3-4

B Admission of buyers’ cars and supervision of
parking on top field. 9.00am - 11.00am 5-6

C Helping with the sausage sizzle. 8.00am - 1.00pm 1-2

D Helping with set up and supervision in the Hall. 8.00am - 1.00pm 3-4

If you are able to help with any of the above roles, could you email either John Kelleher
at jkelleher@adventure.school.nz or myself at mhughes@adventure.school.nz indicating
which roles you would be prepared to do.

There may be a sausage or two sent your way in appreciation of your efforts on the day.

Thanks and regards on behalf of the Tōtara Syndicate.

Mark Hughes
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